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Education can change the world

Re “Seeking hope in uncertain times” (Forum, Nov. 13): It’s excellent to seek hope in these 

uncertain days by depending on each other. Imagine being one of more than 100 million 

children and adolescents in our world who currently have no hope of going to school. Talk 

about uncertain futures.

Yet in their uncertain times, the Education for All Act has passed the House of 

Representatives and awaits action in the Senate. When this bill passes these children will have 

hope for education brings better health and earnings coupled with lower birth rates and less 

conflict.

Each of us can help this happen by asking our senators to support and pass this bipartisan bill 

(Senate Bill 3256). Over 100 million children are counting on us.

Willie Dickerson,

Snohomish, Wash.
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